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Frﬂ r Viera, FL 32940
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Consent
F.13. 2/22/2022

Subject:
Approval to Change the Tentative Budget Hearing Date

Fiscal Impact:

Dept/Office:
Budget

Requested Action:

Itis requested the Board of County Commissioners approve modifying the 2022 Board meeting schedule to
change the date of the Tentative Budget Hearing from September 8, 2022, 5:30pm to September 6, 2022,
5:30pm.

Summary Explanation and Background:

Per Florida Statute 200.065, and in accordance with Truth in Millage (TRIM) requirements, the Board Of
County Commissioners cannot schedule its budget hearings on days the School Board has hearings scheduled.
The School Board has first priority of a hearing date and the BOCC has second (s. 200.065(2)(e)2., F.S.).

On November 9, 2021, the 2022 Board of County Commissioner’s meeting schedule was approved, and the
Tentative Budget Hearing was scheduled for September 8, 2022, 5:30pm. The School Board approved their
2022 meeting dates on December 14, 2021, and selected September 8, 2022 for their Final Budget Hearing. It
is requested that the Board of County Commissioners Tentative Budget Hearing be moved from September 8,
2022, 5:30pm to September 6, 2022, 5:30pm.

Clerk to the Board Instructions:
Maintain necessary documents for records retention.
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Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street » PO, Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001

. Fax: (321) 264-6972
Kimberly.Powell @ brevardclerk.us

February 23, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO:  Jill Hayes, Budget Office Director

RE:  Item F.13., Approval to Change the Tentative Budget Hearing Date

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on February 22, 2022, approved
modifying the 2022 Board meeting schedule to change the date of the Tentative Budget Hearing
from September 8, 2022, 5:30°p.m. to September 6, 2022, 5:30 p.m.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK

Pt
%94 : KimBerly Powell, Clerk to the Board
/ns
CC: Each Commissioner
County Manager
County Attorney
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